
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 
Dance Announcement  
.  

 Today is the last day to submit forms for upcoming dance. Forms are to be dropped off in the office. Be 
sure to purchase your ticket on School Cash online. The winter semi-formal dance will be running from 
6:00PM – 9:00PM on December 15th. All grades are welcome.  

 
Library  
 

 It is the most wonderful time of the year. It is the White Pine Launch part. Next Wednesday at lunch in 
the library. Each year, ten books are nominated by the Ontario library Association and are voted on by 
students across Canada. Come and find out about this years nominated books from 10 teachers who 
have read the books and are trying to get students to read them too. You only need to read five of the 
ten novels by April to be eligible to vote for your favorite.  

 
Music Department  
 

 All PPHS musicians travelling to Cartwright Central P.S. today should meet in the music room at 
10:20am for attendance and loading of equipment before we get on the bus at 10:30am sharp. 
Remember to bring your instruments.  

 
Curling Team 
 

 Congratulations to the curling team on their 22 – 1 blowout victory over McLaughlin.  
 All curled very well and showed great sportsmanship throughout the game.  

 
Varsity Boys’ Hockey 
 

 Hot off the heels of the Monday’s tournament win, the Rebels played two league games. The first saw them 
face off against Sinclair. The boys played an awesome passing game and came out on top by a score of  
7 – 2. The second game was against Eastdale. Both teams had their share of penalties. Port Perry 
dominated the scoring by winning 7 – 1. Congratulations boys on the win.  

 
Junior Girls Volleyball  
 

 The junior girls’ volleyball kicked off the start of their season yesterday. The team split a set with Henry 
Street but won their other three matches. Congratulation girls!  

 Practices are Monday and Tuesday next week.  
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